
8th Annual UW-La Crosse 

Conference on Teaching and 

Learning

Tuesday August 29th 2006

8:30 to 12 in Valhalla

The conference will be a workshop on Documenting 

Student Learning.  You will get to develop a tool to 

measure and document student learning in one of 

your own classes.  

Why should you care about Documenting Student 

Learning?

• It can help improve your teaching and student 

learning.

• It can be used in promotion and tenure 

portfolios.

• It can be part of a publication on teaching 

materials you develop. 

Please register by email to catl@uwlax.edu

 


